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NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF TENDER
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NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF TENDER

Through this notice, the public is informed that a tender was issued by this
office on 29.07.2024 for hiring hydraulic bucket lift vehicle from external facilities
through Tender Enqu.y -No. 3/2024-25. Now as the committee has been
constituted by the Deputy Chief Engineer, Tech to Dir/Distribution, Patiala vide
Office Order No. 7/2024 dated 2.8.2024 with respect to the tender floated and
tender specifications and orders have been received for Cancellation of tender

floated. Due to which Tender Enquiry No. 3/2024-25 dated 29.7.2024 is cancelled

by this Divisional Office with immediate effect.
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